
From: Eshawn Spencer <Eshawn.Spencer@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 12:49 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Frankie Shipman-Amuwo <Frankie.Shipman@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: One Summer Chicago Application Assistance Resource Fair 

  

Hi, Steve, 

  

Youth Employment is partnering with Lawrence Hall and Discover to host a One Summer Chicago 

Application Assistance Resource Fair on March 24th. Discover has generously agreed to provide food for 

all youth participants and adult chaperones, and HFS will sponsor the $3K giveaways and door prizes. See 

attachments. Both were accepted as gifts on behalf of the City. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Best regards, 

  

Eshawn Spencer, MS, QIDP, CRC, LPC 

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Director of Youth Employment 

Chicago Department of Family and Support Services 

1615 West Chicago Avenue, 3rd Floor | Chicago, Illinois 60622 

312-743-1287 | eshawn.spencer@cityofchicago.org 
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